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2023 VEHI Health Plan Materials 

New 2023 ID Cards & Outlines of Coverage Coming Soon 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Vermont will be mailing out two important documents:  

1. All members will receive a new ID card, with an effective date of January 1, 

2023.  The new ID cards may have updated, cost-sharing information. ID 

numbers and group numbers, however, are not changing, unless an employee 

made a plan change during open enrollment this year. Members can expect to 

receive their new ID cards over the next 10-12 business days. 

2. Outlines of Coverage will come in a separate mailing and will be mailed once 

Benefit Description Documents (BDDs) are approved by the Vermont Department 

of Financial Regulation (DFR). 

Question: Can I still use my 2022 ID card on or after January 1, 2023, if necessary? 

Answer: Yes, your 2022 ID card is still valid and can be used until your new 2023 ID card is 

received.  When you receive your new ID card, dispose of the old one properly to protect your 

member information, and remember to keep your new ID card in a safe and secure place. (ID 

cards are date stamped on the back, so you can easily identify the latest version.)  

Mail-Order Prescriptions: Co-Payment Modification for Platinum and Gold [Non-CDHP] 

Plans 

Due to a Vermont mandate, VEHI members in the Platinum and Gold [non-CDHP] Plans will 

now be charged the same number of copayments for prescriptions via mail-order as for the 

same prescriptions purchased at retail pharmacies. 

This means starting January 1, 2023, those who utilize a mail-order pharmacy for a 90-day 

supply of their medication will be subject to 3 copayments, rather than the previous 2 

copayments for a 90-day supply. This change affects less than 60 of VEHI’s approximately 

34,500 members. If you are affected, you will be contacted directly by Vermont Blue Rx. 

 


